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Dr. Mead is a graduate of the University of Wisconsin-Madison School of Medicine and
completed his Family Medicine Residency training at St Michael Hospital in Milwaukee in 1987.
Since 1987 he has practiced Family Medicine in Green Bay, Wisconsin. Presently he is with Bellin
Health, practicing fulltime and is the medical director for the Bellin Travel Health program.

He has been the president of the Bellin Medical Group From 2001-2010 and is currently the
president of the medical staff at Bellin Hospital. In addition, he has served as representative for
Bellin on the WCHQ quality committee.

Publications include an article on the principles of chronic care management and most recently
has been involved with practiced based research and published an article on cough drops.



